Senator Gravel was notified
by BIA that the American
Indian Commission, Inc. of Den-
ver, Colorado, has been given a
contract for technical services to
assist  American  Indians and
Alaska Natives advertise, market

‘Native Tourism Facilities

promote their on-going tourism
facilities and programs.

“The $60,000 contract will
be a great  help to Alaska
Natives in increasing their re-
venue from the tounst trade.”
said Senator Gravel.



